



Dear Families,

Sacred Heart will be holding its annual Walk-A-Thon in support of Catholic Care on **Friday 31st of May 2024.**

Students will be able to raise money by walking laps of the immediate school block, supervised by staff and without crossing any roads.

All money raised will go directly to support Catholic Care in support of Catholic Family Week 13-17 May.

Students will be walking in the hour between 11:30am and 12:30pm and families are welcome to come along and support the children.

Student name:



Families or friends are encouraged to donate in support of this important charity and we invite you to please fill out the form below and return it to your child's classroom teacher together with any sponsorship amount as soon as possible.

Class:

Name	Sponsored Amount	Signature

More information about Catholic Family Week can be found at: https://www.catholiccarevic.org.au/page/103/familyweek

Thank you in advance for your support and we look forward to another wonderful Walk-A-Thon this year.

Kind Regards,

Ed Weekes (Principal)